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17/07/2020  11:04:542020/2953/T OBJ Peter Jacobs, 

Holly Lodge Tree 

Committee

The wall concerned is the outer, more southerly, of a pair of low walls enclosing a flower bed and separating 

the garden of no. 3 from the pavement. 

Now that all the ivy and brambles that were smothering the tree have been removed it is clear that it is not this 

Damson tree that was damaging the wall mentioned but an adjacent self-sown Holly; this latter is growing in 

the bed between the two brick walls, the Damson is to the north of the inner, more northerly, wall. 

The Holly, which has now been cut to a height of a few inches, should therefore be entirely removed but there 

is certainly no reason to chop down the Damson, which is a healthy although not special tree.
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